
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 13th January 2023 

Welcome to our first newsletter of 2023. 

Parent leaflets are going out this week and this 
will give you all the information you need about 
the curriculum this half term and useful notices 
such as PE kit days. Half termly homework in-
formation will also be in your child’s homework 
book and this has a mix of weekly activities and 
half termly projects. The 3D models that have 
been made have been excellent. Thank you for 

supporting your child with this. 

 

Our Superstars this week are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY PARENTS  

If your child was born between 1st         
September 2018 and 31st August 2019 they are 

due to start in Reception class in September 
2023. You must complete the online application 
process by midnight on Sunday 15th January 

2023. Please speak to a member of the leader-
ship team if you    require any support with this. 

Here is the link to the eadmissions website:  
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/ 

 

Dates for your diary 

17th Jan – Y6 trip to Heritage Centre  

17th Jan – Wick Court meeting for Y5/6 par-
ents at 5pm 

25th Jan – Year 3 trip to Unicorn Theatre 

30th Jan – Y4 Athletics at The Castle  

1st Feb - YR and Y1 Teddy Bear Hospital   

6th Feb – Y5 hockey tournament in school  

8th Feb – Sports Leaders Bowling trip  

9th Feb – Drama Workshops for  

  EYs, Y1 and Y2 

24th Feb – Y3 start swimming 

1st March – Pupil Review Day / Parent  

Consultations SCHOOL CLOSED 

* look out for the appointment sheets which 
will be coming soon.    

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Attendance Lates Total Points 

Year 1 24  22 250 

Year 2 35  11 125 

Year 3  23  16 150 

 Year 4  24  15 175 

Year 5  6  8 825 

Year 6  16  7 625 

Gentle reminders 

Punctuality:  

It is very important that children arrive at school 
on time so they don’t miss out on any learning. The 
gates open at 8.45am and all children should be in 
school by 9.00am  

Reading:  

It is very important that your child reads regular-
ly at home and brings their book bag to school so 
we can change their books.  

Overall whole school attendance 

for week beginning: 09/01/2023      

91.04% 

 

1st Place Attendance:   Y5 

2nd Place Punctuality:    Y6 

mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
http://www.friars.southwark.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 
Nursery  

Year Three   

Our topic in Nursery is 
‘Transport.’ This week we read 

the story ‘Rosie’s Walk.’  

We talked about all the words 
in the story that described 

where Rosie went eg in, under, 
behind and used these words to 

describe where our fox was.  

Our Geography topic this term is 
Mapping our Country.  

This week we learnt about English 
counties, using puzzles and online 

games to test our knowledge.  


